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Linda Nelson (linda@seabase.net) Sent You a Personal Message
<automail@knowwho.com>
To: psc@utah.gov

Dear UT PSC,

We put in a 59.04 kw solar array, for a business and two homes, which saves the environment-equivalent benefit of 1382
trees planted annuaily, and reduces 126,582 pounds of C02, annually. Unfortunately, the system has been put together
with only one meter, s0 we have a small demand factor of 15 kw hours we can use, without a penalty. making us pay for
the overage, even though we will be donating over 26,000 kilowat hours the power company in March.. We feel the
demand charge and the basic charge should be absorbed by the amount we are giving back to the system.

Dear Commission Chair Thad LeVar, Commissioner David Clark, Commissioner Jordan A. White,

Please tell Rocky Mountain Power that their 875,000 customers in Utah want clean air, ¢lean energy, and local economic
development. According to Rocky Mountain Power's current plans, twenty years from now only twenty percent of their
energy will come from renewable sources like wind and solar. Utahns want more clean, renewable energy like cost
effective energy efficiency, solar and wind here in Utah. Utah should be a leader in the western clean energy economy;
we can benefit from the transition away from fossil fuels by creating family wage jobs in the clean energy and energy
efficiency industries. Rocky Mountain Power is moving far too slowly to transition from fossil fuels and failing to invest in
Utah's clean energy future.

These decisions carry huge consequences for Utah's climate and air quality and they affect all Utahns. | believe a careful
loock at the economics of the Wyoming coal plants would lead to a swifter transition to clean energy, creating an economic
development cpportunity for Utah.

Please oppose Rocky Mountain Power's proposals around wind and expensive transmission lines until they prove these
investments are in the best interest of Utah utility customers. Please encourage the company to invest in Utah's growing
clean energy economy.

Sincerely,

Linda Nelson

1600 North SR 138, P O Box 1179
Grantsville, UT 84029
linda@seabase .net

(801) 301-5105

This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider only, on behalf of the individual noted in the sender
information.
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